
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 12 

Day 2 

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY IS SEPTEMBER 21 ! 

 

Homecoming Dance is Saturday, September 30.  Ticket sales for Seniors Only will be in the HUB 

before and after school on Wednesday, September 13, and for all other grades at the same 

time and place on September 14.  Only 700 tickets are available for this dance.  Permission 

forms are on the Neshaminy website and must be turned in at the HUB at the time of ticket 

purchase. This event is for Neshaminy students only:  No outside guests. 

 

Do you want to help your classmates or yourself? Do you want to become involved in the 

Neshaminy community?  Do you want to help make a difference in another person's 

life? Friends Helping Friends Club will be running Every Wednesday this year with our first 

meeting this Wednesday, September 20th.  The club runs from 2:30 - 4:00 and meets in Room 

F-210.  For more information, please contact Mr. Greenberg in Room F-210. 

 

The HS Swim Team will be holding an informational meeting after school on Wednesday, 

September 13th in room D107 beginning at 2:30 PM.  Current members and anyone who is 

interested are welcome to join. Make sure to bring a friend! 

 

Diversity Pride Club is proud of what makes us different. The club seeks to foster an 

appreciation for Neshaminy's many cultural differences and will hold its first meeting of the 

year after school on Wednesday, Sept. 20th in room G215.  New members are welcome.  

 

Calling all Writers, Designers, and Artists!   Howler, Neshaminy's Literary Magazine Club, will hold 

its first meeting of the year, after school, on Thursday, Sept. 28th, in G215. Stop by and see what 

the club is all about!  

 

The first Science Club meeting of the year will be held on Monday, September 18th from 2:15 – 

4 pm in D110. If you are interested in conducting your own experiment in a State science 

competition or just want to do fun experiments that you might not do in class, be sure to check 

us out! Please contact Miss Baranoski @jbaranoski@neshaminy.org with any questions.  

 

 

 



Future Business Leaders of America Club will hold its first meeting on Thursday, September 14th 

right after school in room F115. A lot of information will be given at this meeting about how to 

become a member and this year’s FBLA activities. If you have questions, please email Mrs. 

Michael at cmichael@neshaminy.org 

 

The Future Medical Professionals Club will have its first meeting of the year on Thursday 

September 14th. If you are interested in entering the medical field after high school, come 

check us out! We'll discuss meeting themes as well as plans and goals for the upcoming club 

year. The Future Medical Professionals Club is open to any student who wishes to attend and 

will continue meeting the third Thursday of each month beginning in October. Join us Thursday 

September 14th at 2:30 in F219. See Ms. Mandel with any questions. 

 

The first Game Club meeting will be Wednesday September 20th right after school in Room 

G125.  Game Club ends at 4:00.  There are after school activity buses, or you can have a 

parent pick you up by the flagpole.  You will need to sign up on the Neshaminy High School’s 

Web page.  Click on the Activities tab and register on the Family ID tab.  If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Kornicki or Mrs. Mormello. 

Book Club is back and looking for officers for the 2023-2024 school year! If you are interested 

in running for a position, check the NHS Book Club website for a description of each position. 

Please email Ms. Patent at cpatent@neshaminy.org with a short blurb about your interest and 

ideas by Monday, 9/18, in order to be considered.  

 

Do you want to make stuff?  Art Club will start on Wednesday September 27th and then meet 

every other Wednesday.  It will be held in E-103 until the 4:00 bus.  E-mail jbursk@neshaminy.org  

with any questions. 

Did you know each day, 47 children are diagnosed with cancer in the United States, which 

means more than 17,000 children in the U.S. are diagnosed each year?  This is why we Mini-

THON and why we’re celebrating pediatric cancer awareness month here at 

Neshaminy.   Today we’re wearing our favorite college gear to support MiniTHON and Four 

Diamonds.  You can also show your support by attending the girl’s tennis match TODAY at 3:30 

as they support MiniTHON. Some MiniTHON gear will be available for purchase at the match, 

we will have buckets to collect loose change and we will have links to our donor drive if you 

want to make a more significant donation.  All proceeds raised through MiniTHON this week, 

and all year, will be donated to Four Diamonds, a foundation that supports cancer research 

and assists pediatric cancer patients at Penn State Children's Hospital.   Spirit week will 

continue through this Friday, 9/15. We hope to see you dressed as your favorite character 

tomorrow!  Tomorrow our Go Gold games continue, as well.  Please support the Golf Team at 

their match at 3:15 at Middletown Country Club and the Girls Varsity Soccer Team at 5:30 as 

they play Central Bucks South!  
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